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INQUIRY INTO ELECTORAL AND POLITICAL PARTY 
FUNDING   

 
Public Forum  

 
The Select Committee on Electoral and Political Party Funding will hold a public forum 
on Friday 4 April 2008.  
 
“Campaign funding, and in particular the vexed issue of developer donations, is clearly of 
great concern to the people of NSW. To date this Committee has received over 170 
submissions, with more arriving every day,” Committee Chairman Revd Fred Nile said.  
 
“The Committee looks forward to hearing from the community on this important issue.”  
 
The forum will be held at Parliament House from 6 to 8pm on Friday 4 April 2008.  
 
All members of the public are encouraged to attend or speak at the forum. The 
Committee will write to all individuals who have made submissions, to invite them to 
speak at the forum.  
 
The opinions stated at the forum will inform the Committee’s report and 
recommendations. 
 
Members of the public who wish to speak at the forum are invited to register by: 
• Phone – (02) 9230 3528 
• Email – fundinginquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Depending on the number of people who register, a ballot may be held to allocate the 
time available.  

 
The Committee will also hold two further public hearings at Parliament House on 
Monday 31 March 2008 and Friday 4 April 2008. 

 
The Committee’s website  www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/partyfunding has further 
information on the Inquiry. 

 
 
 

For further comment please contact Revd the Hon Fred Nile MLC, 
Chairman, ph. 9230 2478 

 

http://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/socialissues

